
Come along to our coffee morning on  
Thursday 7th March where we will be  

exploring sensory processing and  
behaviour, with an Occupational Therapist 

& Sensory Integration Practitioner. 
 

What is the role of the OT at Foxwood? 
What is sensory behaviour? 

What techniques could support your child? 
What strategies may help you at home? 

 

Refreshments will be provided! 
 

Please email  
ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  

to book your place. 

Time: 

Date: 

 

Coffee Morning 
at Foxwood Academy 


